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U.S. Service Notice Update 
 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We would like to remind you that the following AccuVein® products have been discontinued 

by AccuVein via previously released end of life notifications: 

 

• AV300 Vein Visualization Device – discontinued: May 1st, 2017 

 
• AV400 Vein Visualization Device – discontinued: July 31st, 2020 

 

This U.S. Service Notice communication reminder aims to enable appropriate planning and 

the opportunity to migrate from these discontinued products cost-effectively and efficiently 

to the most current offering, the AV500 Vein Visualization System. 

 
AccuVein’s AV500 is the newest near infrared vein visualization device technology 

incorporating both quality and design features that will enhance clinician usability and 

efficiency, while providing a better patient experience. 

 
Should you have any questions, please contact your local AccuVein sales representative or 

AccuVein Customer Service at (888) 631-8160 or via email at service@accuvein.com.  (For 

International Customer Service, the email is international-service@accuvein.com.) 

 
Thank you for allowing AccuVein to be your supplier of near infrared vein visualization 

technology.  We are committed to providing you the best in quality, service and most 

importantly, clinician and patient experience. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

AccuVein Customer Support 
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